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Dear Parents/Carers,

School Meals
 
We are pleased to announce that School Meals will resume on Tuesday 3rd November 2020, with a limited school lunch menu of sandwiches or baguettes.

Cardiff Local Authority has moved all schools to ParentPay for the ordering and payment of school lunches, therefore we will no longer accept cash or cheques, making Marlborough a cash free environment.  

If you would like your child to have a school lunch you must pre-book your child’s meal a week in advance of the session through the ParentPay Booking Service. Please see our school website www.marlboroughprimary.com for further information.
You will be able to book your child’s lunch from today.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, you will still be required to pre-book your child’s meal at least a week in advance through ParentPay.

If you have not yet registered for ParentPay, you would have been sent your account activation details to your email address (if you have not received this, please contact the school office to update us with your new email address so that we can send this to you again). Please visit www.parentpay.com to activate your account.

The Menu Option will be:
· Ham Baguette or Sandwich
· Cheese Baguette or Sandwich
· Tuna Baguette or Sandwich

Each meal comes with:
· A piece of fruit
· Yogurt or Cheese & Crackers
· A Bottle of Water

All items will be placed in a Grab-bag

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
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